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John C. Fowke 

2021 NAHB Chairman of the Board 

JCFowke@homesbyjcf.com 

April 22, 2021  
 
 
The Honorable Katherine Tai  
United States Trade Representative  
600 17th Street N.W.  
Washington, D.C. 20508  
 
Dear Ambassador Tai:  
 
On behalf of the more than 140,000 members of the National Association of Home Builders 
(NAHB), I am writing to request a meeting with you at your earliest convenience regarding the 
current status of softwood lumber trade between the United States and Canada. The 
antidumping and cou
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We know your availability is limited, but we hope to find a mutually agreeable time soon, either 
in-person or virtually. Thank you for your attention to this important matter, and we look 
forward to your response.  

Sincerely, 

John C. Fowke 
Chairman of the Board 
National Association of Home Builders


